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We had a fantastic day on Thursday 29th , 
when the whole school celebrated ‘Roald 
Dahl Day’ to mark his 100th birthday.  

With colourful costumes, amazing activities 
and a delicious dinner, the children and staff  
all enjoyed the day. Sincere thanks  and well 
done to you the parents for your support in 

helping the children with their  fabulous costumes! 

 

 

   

Annual Parent/Teacher Interviews for P1-P6 will take place for all parents on                    

week beginning 24th October 2016. Parents will soon receive an individual letter detailing the date 

and time for their child’s interview.  If the allocated time is not suitable, please contact the school via 

the Secretary, Mrs McGaughey, at your earliest convenience and she will try to arrange another time 

(before Halloween break).  Each parent will be allocated 15 minutes for their interview.  It is important 

that everybody keeps to the schedule so that other parents are not kept waiting.  Your support is greatly 

appreciated in this regard. 

The annual Christmas Play 

will take place in Cappagh Parish 

H a l l ,  K i l l y c l o g h e r ,  o n 

Wednesday 14th December 2016 

at 10.30am.  Please save the date 

and more details will follow. 

School ClosuresSchool Closures  
The school will be closed for 

Halloween Break on  

Monday 31st October, Tuesday 1st 
November and  Wednesday 2nd 

November 2016 

 

 

During the school week Monday 17th October–
Friday 21st October 2016, each class in the school 
will be running maths challenges to mark ‘Maths 
Week Ireland 2016.   

If you fancy getting involved at home, visit:   

www.mathsweek.ie/ 

We say a fond farewell to Rosemary 

Tracey , our assistant cook at Recarson 

Primary School, for 20yrs. We would like 

to thank Rosemary for all her work and 

dedication to Recarson 

over the  years. We wish 

Rosemary a long and 

happy retirement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beginning Thursday 1oth 

November 2016, the school will host 

a Book Fair where parents and pupils 

may browse and purchase new books 

from a vast selection of children’s 

reading material. It is hoped this event 

will further promote the value 

of reading to all children. 

Additionally, the support of all parents 

will significantly benefit the school as 

we will receive commission on all 

books sold.  This will be reinvested to 

buy additional fiction and non-fiction 

library books  which will be added to 

our main library stock. Further details 

regarding opening times will follow at 

the start of November. Please 

encourage family members and friends 

to support us too by inviting them to 

come along to our Book Fair.  

http://www.aes.alcoaschools.net/?PageName=LatestNews&Section=LatestNews&ItemID=416152&ISrc=School&Itype=News


Children may 
come to school in 

fancy dress on  
Friday 28th 

October 2016.   
A special 

Halloween Break 
and Dinner menu 
will be on offer.   

P1: Cael, Khloe and Fintan P2: Jarlath, Tilly  and Finn. 

P3: Aidan, Orlaith and Sean P4: Molly, Orla and Cathair 

P5: Matthew, Sarah and Dara P6: Maeve, Ethan and Beth 

P7: Abbie, Mark and Cara. 

The Parent Support Group 

is planning to host a 

‘Halloween Family Fun Fair’ 

in Cappagh Hall on Friday 28th 

October 2016 from 5.00—7.00pm.  

Any parent who would like to help 

out with the organisation and run-

ning of this fun evening, please 

come along to the Parent Support 

Group Meeting on Wed. 12th Octo-

ber 2016 at 7.30pm in the school. 

New members most welcome. 

Fri. 7th Oct.—Blue Day! 
To celebrate Killyclogher  

reaching the Tyrone Senior 
Football Championship, the 
school will have a ‘Blue Day’ 

this Friday, 7th October. Those 
who come to school wearing 

blue will be entered into a free 
draw. There will be some 

delicious blue surprises for sale 

at Break time! 

We wish Killyclogher Senior 
Team the best of luck in the 

final! 


